Nancy said:
"Charles, Here is a link to the photos you requested. I hope they are OK. I have included two related to Espiritu Santo Island. If you use them, could you please include a credit for the photographer Michael Calderwood? There are a couple of corrections to the text. Will get it to you by Thursday end of day. Nancy "

